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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

I would like to wish you all a Happy New Year. I hope everyone had

a safe and fun holiday season. Thank you for all the trust and support

you have given me throughout this past year. I appreciate your

confidence and will continue to work hard for you in the Hawaii

State House of Representatives. I look forward to continuing that

partnership and keeping active and involved with our community.

Opening Day

On January 21st the Hawaii State Senate and House of Represenatitives
celebrated the Opening Day of the 2015 Legislative session. It was an exciting
day and I look forward to the 2015 session with much enthuisasm.
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Opening Day Festivities

Announcements
Hart Info:

As the Honolulu rail transit continues on West Oahu/Farrington Highway and Kamehameha Highway Guide ways, Kiewit and H.A.R.T

will continue to provide updates to our community on construction activities. In the coming months the underground shafts and

columns in East Kapolei is anticipated to reach Waipahu. They are also progressing with the relocation of utility lines along

Farrington Highway.

We continue to ask the community to be aware and observe all traffic signs to ensure the safety of motorist and those working on

the project. Also, be aware of traffic changes including the following: lane or road closures, detours, temporary bus stop relocation,

and sidewalk closures. Community members who live or work close to construction activities may experience increase noise levels.

Construction activities can be expected during the following hours:

 Daytime activities: Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. -3:00 p.m.

 Evening activities: Sunday -Thursday, 7:00pm - 5:30 a.m.

If you are interested in having project updates at your place of business, please call (808) 566-2299.

Seven days a week until January 2015
Kualakai Parkway (North-South Road) to Old Fort Weaver Road
Farrington Highway between Kualakai Parkway (North-South Road) and Old Fort Weaver Road Loop is closed in both
directions through January 2015 for utility relocation and column work.
Drivers traveling between East Kapolei and the Ewa/Waipahu region will still be able to access either side by using either the H-1
Freeway on the north end of Kualakai Parkway, or Kapolei Parkway/Geiger Road on the south end.
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